






Want a Mass in Spanish at St. Pius X?   
Come help us get it started.  The first feasibility 
meeting will be August 18 at 6:30 PM in the Library. 

¿Les gustaria tener una  
Misa en Español en San Píus X?  

Vengan a ayudarnos a planear para comenzarlo. 
Nuestra primera junta sera el 18 de Agosto a las  
6:30 PM. 

WEEKLY CALENDAR 

JULY 25 - JULY 31 WEEKLY OFFERING 

Collection - $ 16,499.90 
Online Giving - $ 940.00 

Children’s Parish Support - $ 136.40 
 

214  envelopes used out of 1,904 registered families.  
 

Due to our print deadline our stewardship figures are delayed by one week. 

ALTAR FLOWERS 
 
 

In Thanksgiving For:  Our 45th Wedding Anniversary 
Given By:  Frank & Catherine Burzik 

 
To reserve altar flowers, please contact: Becky Tarwater, phone:  (210) 654-8834, 
email: rickrbecky@sbcglobal.net or Joyce Chramosta, phone: (210) 656-4800,  
email : chramostaj@att.net. 

Monday, August 15 
7:00 PM  Boy Scout Troop 444 Meeting - Cafeteria 
7:00 PM  Mass in the Extraordinary Form - FC Hall 
7:00 PM  Youth Music Monday - School Library 
 

Tuesday, August 16 
6:00 AM  Prayer & Study Group - FC  210 
6:30 PM  Festival Committee Meeting - FC 207 
7:00 PM  Legion of Mary Meeting - School Library 

 

Thursday, August 18 
6:30 PM  Spanish Mass Feasibility Meeting - School Library 
6:30 PM  Summit Youth Bible Study - Youth Room 
7:00 PM  Knights of Columbus Officer’s Meeting - FC 207 
 

Friday, August 19 
6:00 PM  Rosary with the Guadalupanas - Chapel 

 

Saturday, August 20 
9:30 AM  Altar Server Training (8th-12th grades) - Church 
6:00 PM  Feast Day Celebration - FC Hall 
 

Sunday, August 21 
9:00 AM-12:PM Guadalupano Taco Sales  - Cafeteria 
6:00 PM  Catholic Daughters of America Rosary - Church 
6:00 PM  Life Teen - FC Hall 

We are no exception to rising expenses.                                                         
Please consider an increase of time, talent and treasure.                                        

Sign up for Online Giving at www.stpiusxsa.org. 
Your support is greatly appreciated! 

SPANISH MASS? 

The Grand Prize for the 2016 Parish Festival Raffle  
is a 2016 Chevrolet Equinox (Blue).   

Tickets are available in the Church Office! 
Pick up a book or two and sell to family, friends, 

neighbors & co-workers! 

 

 

 

Festival Planning Meetings  
 

�5Tuesday, August 16 - 6:30 PM (FC Room 207) 

 

�5Tuesday, August 30 - 6:30 PM (FC Room 207) 

 

�5Tuesday, September 20 - 6:30 PM (FC Room 207) 

 

�5Vendor Meeting, Tuesday, September 20 - 7 PM  
        (FC Room 210) 
�5Tuesday, September 27 - 6:30 PM (FC Room 207) 
 

         Please email Teri Palos, Festival Chair 
 for more information:                              

teresa.diana@hotmail.com 

 St. Pius X Catholic   
Church & School 
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PARISH & COMMUNITY NEWS 

ST. PIUS X YOUTH 
 Life Teen started last Sunday, August 14.  All High School Students are invited to join us on Sunday 

evenings in the Family Center after the 5:00 PM Mass.  EDGE will start in September. 
If you have questions regarding these two programs for our youth, please contact  

Stephanie Kristek at skristek@stpiusxsa.org or call (210) 824-0139 ext. 206. 

Don’t throw it out!  We are looking for donations for the 
Festival Trash and Treasures Booth, so start cleaning out 
those closets and cabinets now.  
 

Here are some guidelines: 
Household items in good condition (no clothing) 

Furniture or appliances in good condition 
NO large electronics (computer, printer, old box TV, etc.) 

 

Items will be collected in the Family Center on Friday, 
September 30 from 3 - 6 PM and Saturday, October 1 
from 9 AM -  to 2 PM. 
Please contact Fran Dannemiller at (210) 656-0887 for 
more information or to donate large items sooner than 
September 30.  Remember, one person’s trash is another 
person’s treasure! 
 

Thank you for your help and support! 

 
 
School is back in session on Monday, August 15.  We would like 
to remind you to stay alert and watch out for our students as 
you enter and exit the parking lot.  The safety of our students is 
one of our top priorities. 

Office Closure:  The church office will be closed on Monday, 
August 15 for the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary. 
 

Masses on Monday, August 15:  We will have our regular 
Mass on Monday at 6:30 PM in the church and there will 
be a Mass in the Extraordinary Form (Latin) in the Family 
Center at 7:00 PM. 

Special Intentions Rosary - All parishioners and    
visitors are invited to attend a special intentions 
rosary sponsored by the Catholic Daughters of the 
Americas® Our Lady of Knock, Court 2652.  The  
rosary will begin at the conclusion of the 5:30 PM 
Mass on August 21 in the church.  Please consider 
the powerful benefit of prayer and join us to offer 
your special intentions to our Blessed Mother Mary. 

Thank you to the  

St. Pius X Our Lady of 
Guadalupe Society for 
hosting this month’s 

Friendship Sunday.  This SPX group’s focus is on the      
devotion to Our Lady of Guadalupe and is open to both 
men and women.  For more information about them, 
please contact Pilar Moreno at (210) 687-4411.  Next  
Sunday, August 21, they will be selling Breakfast Tacos 
after the 8 AM and 10:15 AM Masses.  
Stop by and enjoy food and fellowship. 

NEW MASS TIMES & OFFICE HOURS 
Beginning September 5 we will have new weekday Mass times 
and new office hours: 

Weekday Mass Times 
 

Monday at 6:30 PM 
Tuesday - Friday at 8:15 AM 

Church Office Hours 
 

The church staff will be on property Monday through Friday at 
8:30 AM and the office will open to the parish Monday through 
Thursday from 9 AM - 5 PM and on Friday from 9 AM - 4 PM. 

Word & Communion Services 
 

Monday - Friday at 6:30 AM 



St Pius X Our Lady of Guadalupe Society presents the 3rd awesome fact about the tilma of Our Lady of Guadalupe. 
 

The tilma has shown characteristics startlingly like a living human body. 
 

In 1979, when Callahan, the Florida biophysicist, was analyzing the tilma using infrared technology, he apparently also 
discovered that the tilma maintains a constant temperature of 98.6 degrees Fahrenheit, the same as that of a living 
person.  When Carlos Fernandez del Castillo, a Mexican gynecologist, examined the tilma, he first noticed a               
four-petaled flower over what was Mary’s womb. 
The flower, called the Nahui Ollin by the Aztecs, was a symbol of the sun and a symbol of plenitude.  Upon further   
examination, Castillo concluded that the dimensions of Our Lady’s body in the image were that of an expectant mother 
due quite soon. December 9, the day of the unveiling, is barely two weeks from Christmas. 
One of the most common attributions and reported discoveries lie with the Virgin’s eyes in the image.  When Jose Aste 
Tonsmann, a Peruvian ophthalmologist, conducted a study, one of his tests involved examining the eyes on 
the tilma at 2,500 times magnification.  With the images of the magnified eyes, the scientist was reportedly able to 
identify as many as 13 individuals in both  eyes at different proportions, just as the human eye would reflect an image. 
It appeared to be a snapshot of the very moment Juan Diego unfurled the tilma before the archbishop. 
 

That’s awesome! 
 

This article originally appeared at Mountain Catholic.  It was edited for Crux. 


